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Dear Sylvia, 

Many thanks for your informative letter. I think that the stiuation 
with regard to Flammonde has been clarified. I would appreciate it if yout 
could tell me when your review appears in Commonweal. 

Your information on UFO's qas quite interesting. Tagree about govern- 
ment suppression being a factor in both. In fact, I have, although I have 
not yet had time. to read, the Condon report and the critical books thus far 
out on it. 

Your idea for researching the background of "expert witnesses" is an 
excellent one. I thought of it some time ago also but was very negligent 
about it andl had forgotten it completely until you brought it up. This 
could be an important area of work. I have several. people who will be 
starting on it an a week's time. I now have a group of interested and 
hard working researchers who can do work in many different areas. This 
is a big help since I have been a one-man show for far too long. The memo 
written by the law student which refuted Garrison and Lane's caaim about 
federal court injunctions was an excellent example, although not too 
pertinent to the case. He is now working on the freedom of information 
bill. ‘Two are on Malcolm X and are being assisted by two olttters who have 
a double function. All in all I am very encouraged. 

This coming weekend I will be up north in Duluth and Virginia Gity 
and will be presenting some of Lifton's slides and some of Fred's on TV. 
I will have 24 hours with nothing but appearances which is the way I like 
to work. I hope to avoid all comment on Garrison and keep the focus on 
the "ald evidence." To the people out here the "old evidence" as presented 
on slides is new and astonishing. Before the year is out there will be at 
least one other person, who I am training, who will also be speaking publicly. 
The IRS is undoubtedly watching carefully since I don't accept fees, except 
expenses or occasional donations, and ask that any fee be turned over to 
the local library to purchase books on the case. 

I am, sending a copy of your letter to Vince because of the material 
on UFO's which is quite interesting. The last comment, on Crisman, is well 
worth looking into. Crisman is a real gem. 

Take care. 


